From: Tina Hansen <th404@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 10:13 AM
To: waysandmeans.humanservicessub@state.or.us
Subject: Commission for the Blind Testimony

My name is Tina Hansen, and | am writing to ask the subcommittee to support the Governor's proposed budget that would
give funds to the Oregon Commission for the Blind to hire additional staff. As a client of the agency, | feel that services
could stand some improvement, particularly in the region from Tilamook to the Coast.

The staff in the Salem field office has quite a large case load, and | can only imagine how much of a strain this puts on
their time as vocational rehabilitation councilors. It also makes it more difficult for clients to receive timely service. This is
why | want to ask the subcommittee to support the budget for additional funds.

Thank you very much.

Tina Hansen
1321 Peace ST. SE, Apt. 12
Salem, OR 97302



